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June 2, 2009

Wayne Clive

Glad Manufacturing
1700 North 13" Street
Rogers, AR 72756

RE:  Retumn of Renewal Notice of Intent (ARROOA175 - AFIN 04-00100)
Dear Mr. Clive:

The Department is in receipt of the renewal Notice of Intent (NOI) for the Glad Manufactunng
Company. However, at this time the renewal NOI is not necessary. The facility will be notified by
letter when the Industrial Stormwater Permit has been issued. At that time, the facility will be
informed of the deadline for renewal. A permit fee will not be required with the renewal NOI. The
only time a fee 1s due for this permit is for the annual invoice once the initial application fee has been
paid. Please note that the facility must continue to operate under the existing permit and comply with
all permit requirements until such time as the renewal permit is effective.

The cognizant official and contact person information have been updated based on the submitted NOL
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at (501) 682-0621, or
E-mail me at gallagher@adeq.state.ar.us.

Respectfully submitted,
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Amanda Gallagher

Engineer
(General Permits — Water Division
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